
   

  

 

 

 
Dear parent/carer, 
 
You are invited to join us at some exciting events taking place across Birmingham during February 
2023. 
 
There are 2 opportunities to get involved in sessions via our ‘Come and Try Bring It On Brum!’ 
February half-term activity sessions or Bring it on Brum! Family Food Festivals. 
 
Come and Try Bring it on Brum! is aimed at children and young people in Birmingham aged 4-16 
who are eligible for benefits-related free school meals. The activities are running in 20 venues across 
all 10 Birmingham districts from Monday 20th February to Friday 24th February. We are particularly 
excited to welcome children, young people and families that haven’t accessed the fantastic Bring It 
On Brum! programme before.  
 
The huge range of activities include sports and games, arts and crafts, cookery, dance and music as 
well as information and advice for the whole family. Programmes will vary depending on the type 
and location of each local club, but each will be serving a FREE nutritious lunch! (you must book in 
advance to receive your free lunch)  
 
To book your place at one of our sessions or to find out more about the Bring It On Brum! 
programme visit www.bringitonbrum.co.uk . Bookings are open now! 
 
Bring it on Brum! Family Food Festivals are aimed at children aged 4-16 and their families who are 
eligible for benefits-related free school meals. The events are running in 14 locations across the 
Birmingham districts from Saturday 11th February to Sunday 26th February (with most taking place 
in half term week). 
 
Each event will include a variety of practical demonstrations, workshops for children and adults to 
get involved in, plus information and advice on cooking for a family, low cost meals and available 
support. The exact programme will vary depending on the venue and location of each session, but 
each will serve a FREE nutritious lunch (you must book in advance to receive your free lunch) PLUS 
all families registering in advance will receive a FREE cupboard essentials food box to take home 
(subject to availability) 
 
We hope you will take advantage of these great FREE opportunities so your child/ren can have a real 
taste of Bring It On Brum! fun with their friends and will feel confident in joining our Bring It On 
Brum clubs during the spring, summer and winter holidays! 
 
To book your place at one of our sessions or to find out more about the Bring It On Brum! 
programme visit www.bringitonbrum.co.uk . Bookings are open now! 
 
  

Kind Regards, 
 
 
Aston Manor Academy 
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